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THE STAR ISLAND CORPORATION ANNUAL MEETING

Saturday, May 6, 2017
First Church and Parish in Dedham

670 High Street

Dedham, MA 02026
Public Transportation:
The MBTA's 34E bus runs through Dedham between Forest Hills T station and Walpole Center. Get off of the bus in Dedham Center at the intersection of Washington and High Streets, where you will see a bagel shop on one corner and the Dedham Police Station on another corner. Then walk one block towards the large court houses. First Church is at the corner of High Street and Court Street.  

Driving:
From the South: on Route 128 North, take Exit 15A toward Dedham, and IMMEDIATELY get in the far left lane for a left turn at the light. Turn left onto Elm Street (across from the Legacy Plaza). At the light (two short blocks), turn right onto Route 1A. Get in the left lane, and at the light continue forward (not right) onto Court Street. Turn left at the light (3/4 mile) onto High Street. The church is now on your left. Turn left behind the church and left into the parking lot.
 
From the North: on Route 128 South, take Exit 17 (Route 135) and bear right toward Dedham. Go straight through the second light (1.5 miles). The church is one block before the next light, on the right. Turn right immediately after the board fence onto Bullard Street and then left into the parking lot.

Parking:

Parking is available in the lot behind the Parish House or on High Street.  There is limited parking in the circular driveway in front of the church- please reserve for attendees with mobility issues.
The Allin Congregational Church (across from First Church) has generously allowed us to use the parking lot behind their church as overflow parking, as needed.

There is an additional parking lot behind the Registry building (diagonal across the intersection from the church)- behind the parking lot for the Registry, that is $5.00 all-day parking. It is just a short walk.

Though a slightly longer walk, there is a town parking lot with free parking on Eastern Avenue.
As always, we encourage carpooling!
